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LOCAL MISSION WORK 
We are working and teaching in the Carolinas and Virginia. There is a class in 
our mission house on Tuesday nights. We are currently  studying  
hermeneutics. The class is going very well with a lot of interest. We also have 
several home Bible studies. There seems to be an renewed interest in the 
Gospel of Christ. 

We have developed a new tract 
that can be adapted  to 
different congregations and 
different uses, such as 
advertising for gospel meetings, 
or just to advertise the 
congregation. 
 
If your congregation is 
interested in utilizing this 
resource to publicize your 
church or an upcoming event, 
we will be happy to help you 
design a custom tract. We can 
also do the printing and cutting. 

NEW  MARKETING 

RESOURCE 

AVAILABLE 



There is an upcoming Gospel 
Meeting at the Concord church. We 
are involved in the advertising and 
the conducting of it. We are hopeful 
to have a door knocking on the 
Saturday before to invite the 
community. If  you are able to help 
feel free to contact me. 
tsplants@yadtel.net  

mailto:tsplants@yadtel.net


How do we help?  Any way we can!  Who do we help? 
Any congregation we can get to in a day’s drive.  

Preaching – Teaching 
VBS - Bible Studies - Coaching 

If you need help or if you know of a congregation that does, please let us know.  
We are here to help spread the word or help you spread the word. 

I want to again thank all the people and congregations that 
help in our support. And we also covet your prayers for our 
work for the Lord. I want to also thank the elders at  
North Main for their efforts in the  
oversight of this work.  

 

UPCOMING 

AT NORTH 

MAIN 

STREET CHURCH 

OF CHRIST 

PERSONAL 
EVANGELISM 
WORKSHOP 
We have planned a Personal 
Evangelism workshop. If you 
are interested in learning a 
new method to teach the 
gospel to the lost, please 
plan to join us. The work-
shop will run over a two day 
period: Friday evening, May 
12, from 6:30pm to 8:30pm 
and Saturday morning, May 
13, from 9am to noon. We 
hope you can attend! 


